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Question No. 45

Senator Humphries asked the following question at the hearing of 18 October 2010:

Please confirm that none of the 15 people who resigned were offered voluntary redundancies before
they made their decision to resign.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The 15 people who resigned were not offered voluntary redundancies before they made their
decision to resign.


